Dear Sirs,

Re: Planning Application number 2021/1927/P

Since last having contacted you concerning the above planning application, so many of the residents in our bloc of flats who don't have access to the Internet, have
now contacted me having been an ex co - chairman of our Residents Association. All are absolutely AGAINST this planning application being granted on many
grounds.

As Newton Street which has always been a quiet residential road, has now become incredibly noisy with the addition of a hotel at the top of road, so having an
additional property which includes an alcohol license is totally unacceptable for obvious reasons. Properties with this license inevitably see inebriated people spilling
out on to the p s making an unbelievable noise. A case in point is Wintergarden House in Drury Lane where there is a nightclub in the basement of that bloc
and | am informed the drunks on the pavement from the nightclub cause havoc well into the early hours of the morning. This bound to happen at The Garden Cinema
of Parker Street and Newton Street.

So on behalf of us all we beg you NOT to grant any application to the above property.
Yours faithfully,

Dennis Goldberg
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